Hi Amy,

Confirming that we have no further comments on the submission from Council. | have however,
provided images that have been prepared by the project architects that take the council
photographs and overlay the line of the proposed building (and roof top plant)

These photos illustrate that the proposed building and plant is majority screened by the existing E26
and Wallace Wurth building.

If you could please advise of the likely timeframe from here until the issue of draft conditions?
Many thanks,
Stephen

Stephen Gouge

Principal Planner | JBA
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